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                                                                                                                                                         DATE: 25.04.19 

 

NOTICE 

All concerned are hereby notified that a Seminar on ‘USE OF ARTIFICIAL SWEETENER 

“ASPARTAME” – SAFE OR NOT?’ has been scheduled to be organised by the UGC-Seminar, GGDC, 

Mangalkote on 03.05.19 from 2.00 pm – 3.30 pm (venue – Seminar Hall, 2nd Floor). The programme 

aims to make the students aware about the health effects of artificial sweeteners. Dr. Pradipta Kumar 

Basu, Associate Professor and Head, Department of Chemistry, GGDC, Mangalkote will act as the in-

house resource person in the said programme. 

Accordingly, all the departments are requested to encourage their students for maximum participation 

in the said programme and register for the same. The brochure will be shared soon. 
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ABOUT THE PROGRAMME:
The rising use of artificial sweeteners in the past few years as
a healthy alternative to sugar that can prevent diabetes has
caught the attention of the researchers. Several studies have
found that these artificial sweeteners can cause more harm to
human health contrary to the advertisements. The programme
aims to discuss these effects of artificial sweeteners and the
related health complications.

TARGET AUDIENCE:
U.G. Students of GGDC, Mangalkote

SPEAKER: 

DR. PRADIPTA KUMAR BASU

ASSOCIATE PROFESSOR & HEAD,
DEPARTMENT OF CHEMISTRY,

GGDC, MANGALKOTE

GOVERNMENT GENERAL DEGREE COLLEGE, MANGALKOTE

UGC SEMINAR COMMITTEE
Invites you to join the 

SEMINAR

on

Use of artificial sweetener 
“Aspartame”- Safe or not?

on  03.05.19
at: 02.00 P.M.

Venue: Seminar Hall, 2nd Floor


